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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for using ‘Never Give Up’.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1: Dean Spears   Year 2:  Jack Howden   Year 3: Gethin Burton       Year 4:  Cherelle Hall     Year 5:  Joel Dickson
           Year 6:
Chloe Porter

Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3
Whole school attendance = 97%
Key Stage 2 trim trail 

We have quite a lot of younger siblings using the Junior yard trim trail after school.  This equipment is not designed for younger children and accidents do happen.  Please stop your little ones using it as we will not accept responsibility.  

Reception and Key Stage 1 morning procedures

Our infant yard is staffed from 8.45am each morning and the bell is rung at 8.50am when we expect children to line up around the circles on the playground.  To help us make this safer and smoother we ask that parents step back from the circle at this point and after 8.50am avoid talking to the staff on duty unless urgent.  Messages can be passed to teachers through the school office.

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon
Thank you to everyone who attended our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon.  Also a big thank you to our parent helpers and for all the kind donations of cakes/biscuits. We will let know next week how much we raised.
BBC Music Day – 26 September 2019

We had a fantastic day making and sharing our own musical instruments on Thursday. Please check out our face book page to have a look at our photographs.

Thursday’s After School Clubs cancelled
The following After School Clubs will unfortunately have to be cancelled next Thursday due to staff training, they will commence the week after as usual.

3.15pm – 4pm KS1 Lego Club

3.30pm – 4.30pm Code Club

3.30pm – 4.30pm KS2 Singing Club
Reminder: Mr Chipchase will be holding his KS2 Maths Workshop on Wednesday 2 October at 5pm. All KS2 parents/carers are welcome.
Farewell Mrs Lillie!
Today we say farewell to Mrs Lillie who leaves us after over a year as part of the team.  She has been an incredible support to the children and staff and we will all miss her.  
Admission for Reception Class 2020  

You can apply online or request paper applications.  For more information go to www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
The closing date for returning application forms is 15 January 2020
Admission to Gateshead Secondary Schools Sept 2020 – Year 6 pupils  
You can apply online or request paper applications.  For more information go to www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions
Closing date for returning application forms is 31 October 2019[image: image4.jpg]
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